
AASHIRWAAD CEREMONY 

"In the unity of our prayers and the purity of our intentions, may we find the guidance 
and support to achieve our highest aspirations." 
 
Invoking the blessings of the Almighty, school organized ‘Aashirwaad Ceremony’ on the 3rd 

of February 2024, for the students of Classes  X and XII in the Montessori courtyard. It aimed 

at providing them with spiritual graces and guidance as they prepare for their upcoming board 

examinations and empower them to navigate their academic journey with confidence and 

resilience. The ceremony, steeped in tradition and symbolism, served as a source of strength 

and inspiration for the students, fostering a sense of unity and purpose within the school 

community.      

Amidst the chanting and rituals, teachers addressed the students, offering words of wisdom, 

encouragement, and reflection. They emphasized the importance of inner strength, discipline, 

and positivity in facing academic challenges and overcoming obstacles. This was followed by 

the distribution of Prasad and Teeka ceremony by the class teachers. 

 

The ceremony concluded with a heartfelt farewell address from Kshitij Sharma, Vice President, 

Student Council and Navya Thapliyal, Head Girl. Walking down the memory lane, they shared 

cherished moments of their wonderful years spent in the alma mater and urged the graduating 

students to carry the values instilled in them by the institution. A sense of nostalgia and pride 

filled the air as students bid farewell to their teachers, classmates, and alma mater. 

   Sacred offerings 

   The divine flame 

 

 Connecting with the cosmos 

 

Blessings from Gurus 


